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The Board of Regents met August 24 - 25, 2016. From the meeting there was a significant change to Regents’ Rule
20201: Presidents. In particular to the policy process, the Vice President for Legal Affairs and the President will have
final approval for U.T. Austin’s HOP policies. They are no longer required to be sent to UT System for legal review
and approval. I have attached an excerpt from the new Rule which outlines the new HOP process for all fourteen
institutions.

Thank you again for being a part of this important group and the service you provide to the university. If you have any
questions or need additional information, please let me know.

Regards,

Janet S. West, Policy Program Manager

The University of Texas at Austin

University Compliance Services
www.policies.utexas.edu

Ph: (512) 232-3720 Fax: (512) 232-3722
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